Mountain Utilities’ Emergency Response Plan
for the 12 month period ending June 30, 2009
Pursuant to Commission General Order 166
October 27, 2008

These documents are confidential pursuant to Public Utilities Code Section 583 because
they contain sensitive information relative to the security of a public utility’s system and
emergency responses and because they contain personal information such as home telephone
numbers.

Pursuant to the instruction memo from CPUC Staff dated May 6, 2009 three printed
copies of the Electric Emergency Plan per D. 86081 and D 01-04-006 are being mailed to Brian
Schumacher, Ken Lewis and Julie Fitch and no electronic copies will be provided.

Sincerely,

o L] Zedlon

John Dutcher
Vice-President, Regulatory Affairs



